
 

 
                                                               

Hot Lunch ! 
On Tuesday April 5, 2022 the Brookside/SAIL PAC 

is excited to offer you a Little Caesars Pizza Hot lunch. 
 

All orders need to be placed and paid for by Wednesday March 30, 2022 on our 
hot lunches website. 
 

Visit: brookside.hotlunches.net 
 

  **Important Note: Due to the ongoing pandemic there is still a slight chance the 
school could go into a functional closure. We as a PAC will make every effort 
possible to postpone or cancel the order however in the event we are not able to 
we will not be able to offer refunds.  

 
We also want to remind you we now accept e-transfers please send them to the 
following email address: brooksidepacpayment@gmail.com 
Please make sure to make the answer to the security question is: brookside 
*Important: please make sure to put your child/children’s name(s), Division(s) 
number, and Little Caesars Pizza Hotlunch in the message section of the e-
transfer 
Example Message: John Smith, Division 3, Little Caesars Pizza Hotlunch 
 
 
Orders are due March 30 late orders will not be accepted. Orders that have been 
placed but have not been paid for will be considered incomplete and be cancelled. 
 
 
*If you have any question, please email the PAC at brooksidefundraising@gmail.com 
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